4/2/24,7:39 PM Zimbra

Zimbra chinn@4j.lane.edu

[4j_announce] Multi-Factor Authentication District Deployment

From : 4jtech announce <4jtech_announce@4j.lane.edu> Tue, Apr 02, 2024 11:45 AM
Sender : 4j_announce <4j_announce-bounces@4j.lane.edu>

Subject : [4j_announce] Multi-Factor Authentication District
Deployment

To : 4] announce <4]_announce@4j.lane.edu>

All 4J staff,

The next phase of our Multi-Factor Authentication (MFA) deployment will begin during the
week of April 8th. This initiative is part of our ongoing commitment to enhance the security of
our digital infrastructure.

You will find comprehensive guidelines how to set up MFA on our Rapid Identity portal and on
your mobile device here:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1c8pM7Xk_x1fL3CG6atG7X1rf U4P57nY/view?usp=sharing.

It is imperative that you follow steps 1 through 2 at your earliest convenience. Please print the
above pdf and keep a physical copy stored securely outside of your email environment. Once
the enrollment process begins you will only be able to access your 4J email and 4J Google
Drive by following these instructions fully.

If you do not receive a phone stipend from 4J and do not have a District-issued cell phone or
iPad and you are unable or unwilling to use a personal cell phone to install the app, then you
can request a dedicated hardware key be issued to you by using this form:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfBqo4w9QKdAjPIpkpyNsLEM4x5VqfYwZ1jSCNxM
TPg4pyUQA/viewform?usp=sf link.

If you choose to use a hardware key, please request one as soon as possible so sufficient
hardware key supplies can be procured.

If you request a hardware key, further instructions about how to enroll the key in your Rapid
Identity account will be sent to you.

If you have already enrolled in MFA, please disregard this email.

Should you have any questions or require assistance during the setup process, please
contact the IT helpdesk, Ext. 7777.

4J Technology
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